
 

Dairygold Member Communication: Ref: COVID-19 

Website- 9th March 2020 

Minimising the spread of COVID-19 

 

In the interest of securing the safety, health and wellbeing of Dairygold Members, Employees, 

Customers, Contractors, Visitors and other Partners across the business, Dairygold has established a 

Pandemic Response Steering Group. This group are closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation daily 

to ensure that any necessary actions and measures are taken. 

Dairygold has implemented a strict protocol for all on farm collection and deliveries in relation to 

feed, fertiliser and milk. All drivers/hauliers entering your farm have been fully briefed and are 

following strict hygiene procedures.  

If you, a member of your family or anyone working on your farm are experiencing symptoms of 

COVID-19, please follow the guidelines outlined by the HSE. Please inform your Milk Advisor or Area 

Sales Manager if you, a member of your family, or anyone working on your farm is a suspected or 

confirmed case of COVID-19,and this will be treated in strictest confidence.  

If the above situation arises, Dairygold will implement all the relevant measures to ensure the 

continuity of collection from or deliveries to your farm, while following strict hygiene protocols.  

Dairygold are satisfied that the necessary precautions are being taken to ensure minimal disruptions 

to our supply chain as we enter the busy peak season.  

We ask you to follow guidelines outlined by the HSE and European Centre for Disease Prevention and 

Control (ECDC),website details as follows. 

www.hse.ie 

www.ecdc.europa.eu 

Dairygold will provide further updates, as necessary, to our Members as the situation evolves.  

If you have any queries, please direct these to your Milk Advisor OR Area Sales Manager. 

Regards, 

 

Nial Griffey 

Member Relations Manager 

http://www.hse.ie/
http://www.ecdc.europa.eu/


 


